OnfQ

Haderslev 7™ June 2017

H.E Antonio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary — General,

We are pleased to confirm that OrifO ApS supports the ten principles of the global Compact with
respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption.

We will describe our actions and commit us to make the Global Compact and its principles as part
of our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We are also committed to share this
information with the public and business related interests.

We will within one year of joining the Global compact report about the progress according to the
Global Compact COP policy. This includes

1. A statement signed by the Chief expressing continued support for the Global Compact
and it principles.

2. A description of actions that OrifO has taken to implement Global Compact.

3. A measurement of the goals that we have achieved on a yearly basis.
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